
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Chapel Hill Town Council 

FROM: Ruby Sinreich, Chair of the Planning Board 

DATE: October 18,2005 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Town Council reappoints Nancy Milio to fill one 
of the vacant seats on the Planning Board. 

VOTE: The Board voted 7-0. 

Ayes: Rebecca Boyles (Vice-Chair), George Cianciolo, Timothy 
Dempsey, Thomas Jensen, Nancy Milio, Gene Pease, and 
James Stroud 

Nays: none 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Town Council appoints Judith Weseman to fill one 
of the vacant seats on the Planning Board. 

VOTE: The Board voted 6-1 by ballot. 

Prepared by: Ruby Sinreich, Chair 
Renée Zimmermann, Planning Department Staff 


